
    
 
 
Greetings – 
 
We have a new meeting place at the St. Agnes Church at 186 Woburn Street, 
Reading, MA in the upper Parish Hall behind the church. When you turn into the 
church driveway, drive around the back of the church and down the slight slope 
(the parish building will be on your right). Please park on the lower part of the 
slope (upper parking area is reserved for the church). The building has an 
elevator to the 2nd floor where we meet. 
 
Note: December’s meeting will be in the lower church hall (building in front of the parish hall). 
You may need additional lighting for your work. This is a Potluck event – please bring 
something tasty to share, along with gifts you plan to exchange (gift exchange is optional, see 
below). 
 
 
Just a reminder to everyone: we need to straighten up, sweep and take out the trash at the end of 
each meeting. If people can pitch in, that really helps! 
 
 
Please welcome our two new/returning members: 

• Anita Flood 
• Barbara Weinz 

 
 
 
Peggy Ricker led a fun workshop for felting scarves, as you can see below. 

Mayflower Chapter Newsletter 
            November 2015 



  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Mayflower Meeting Dates for 2015-2016 

Dec 19, 2015 – Christmas Party 
Christmas Exchange 

• Traditional Gift Exchange 
• Handmade Mat Exchange 

Refreshments: All - Potluck 
 
Jan 16, 2016  
Program: Cancelled – Bring your own 
Refreshments: Last Name: A-I 

 
Feb 20, 2016 
Michele Micarelli 
Refreshments: Last Name: J-R 
Mar 19, 2016 
Program: Jane Sittnick 
Refreshments: Last Name: S-Z 
 
Apr 16, 2016 
Program: Bring Your Own Work 
Refreshments: Last Name: A-I 



May 21, 2016 
Big Bee 
Refreshments: All Members 
 
June 18, 2016 
Strawberry Festival 
Location: TBD 
Refreshments: All Members 
 
 
Challenge Winner: 

FISH – any size, any method 

Plan to finish your piece for Oct 2016. 

 
 

Show and Tell 
Rug by Carlene Iudiciani: 
 

 
 
 

A rug in process by Barbara Weinz: 
 

 
 
A sampler rug by Ginny Shannon: 
 

 
 
Beautiful Seascape by Heidi Lee: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



External Events: 

 

April 1-3, 2016, Alfred, Maine Hook-in 
 
Oct 18-20, 2016, Water Water Everywhere 
Workshop with Michele Micarelli at Rindge, NH 
Contact Jenna 

Nov 11-13, 2016, Alfred, Maine Hook-in 

 

 
Board Members: 

President – Jenna Sleeper 

     Email: Jenna.Sleeper@comcast.net 

     Phone: 978.373.3039 

Vice President – Carlene Iudiciani 

     Email: mrscarlene@verizon.net 

     Phone: 978.687.0200 

Membership – Ildi Tary 

Treasurer – Caren Cowie 

Secretary – Heidi Lee 

Webmaster – Susan Russo   

     Email: Susan.j.Russo@comcast.net  

Librarian – Edythe Salzman 

 

Don’t Forget! Bring a Mug, Save a Rug!       
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